
Self Insurance Labor Management Safety Committee Minutes 
September 15, 2015 - 1:00 p.m. 

 
 
 

Present:  Chairman Wood; Supervisor Wright; David Costanzo, Galway; Robert Hartman, Safety 
Officer; William Benosky, Public Works. 
 
Chairman Wood called the meeting to order and welcomed all in attendance. 
 
On a motion made by Mr. Wright, seconded by Mr. Costanzo the minutes of the June 16, 
2015 meeting were adjourned unanimously. 
 
After a review of the 19 safety suggestions was made, the committee voted the following three 
suggestions as the winners of the 2015 Safety Suggestion Contest. 
 

 Rugs should run the full length of the hallway of the employees' entrance of 152 West 
High Street 

 

 Display emergency evacuation maps on wall of Sewer District and have fire drills 
 

 Change the direction of the one way signs in the parking lot at Woodlawn Avenue 
 
The following individuals were the 2015 Safety Contest Winners. 
 
$100 - 1st Place - Diane Hahn   
 
$50    - 2nd Place - Vicki Colson 
 
$25    - 3rd Place - David Hastings 
 
On a motion made by Mr. Benosky, seconded by Mr. Hartman the meeting was adjourned 
unanimously. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Chris Sansom 
 
 
 
 


